
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 
NOVEMBER 10, 2022 – 11:00 a.m. 

Notice of assessment: Assessment Roll for 
2023-2024-2025 

What you should know: 
 
 The new 2023-2024-2025 triennial assessment roll for the Municipality of Pontiac was filed in 

September 2022 and will be effective January 1, 2023. 
 Therefore, the municipality must send you the assessment notice for your property. 
 You have received, or should receive, this notice shortly. 
 The new values are based on the July 21, 2021 market. 
 The Municipal Council is well aware of the impact this will have on your municipal tax bill. 
 Rest assured that we are taking the situation seriously and will adjust the tax rate to reduce the impact 

on tax bills. 
 Please note that you can request a review from the MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais by obtaining the 

form at: 
o MRC des Collines-de-l’Outaouais 

216 chemin Old Chelsea 
Chelsea, Qc J9B 1J4 

 You have until April 30, 2023, to submit a request for review to the MRC.  A fee of $75 is required 
for this review. 

 
 
 
Where to inquire: 

 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com;/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

